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April 26, 2006

Mr. Matthew Ohl
United States Environmental Protection Agency
77 West Jackson Boulevard
HSRW-6J
Chicago, IL 60604-3590

Re: Drawings, Design Improvements for the Thin Barrier Curtain Wall
Enviro-Chem Superfund Site, Zionsville. Ind iana

Dear Mr. Ohl:

ENVIRON International Corporation (ENVIRON), on behalf of the Enviro-Chem Trustees, is
resubmitting the drawing attached to ENVIRON's letter dated April 24, 2006. The drawings
attached to the April 24, 2006 letter were incorrectly labeled as Drawing I, Drawing 2, and
Drawing 3. The attached drawings (Drawing C- l , Drawing C-2, and Drawing C-4) wil l replace
these drawings and the drawings in the Design Report1 with the corresponding drawing numbers.

Please confirm that the changes are acceptable. If you have any questions regarding the requested
changes, please do not hesitate to call me.

Sincerely,

ENVIRON

Enclosure

cc: Thomas Krueger, Esq. - USEPA
Bruce Hamilton - IDEM
Kevin Johnson - IDEM
Timothy Harrison - CH2M HILL
Phil ip Smith-CH2M HILL
Norman W. Bernstein - Trustee
Roy Ball - Trustee
Dana Wesolek - Slurry Systems
Raymond Kassab - Handex

' fh'sign Report /or the Installation oi the Thin Barrier ( ' i i ruun II all i / ini the Till IVuler Pump Tenting. ENVIRON
Internat ional Corporation. September 22. 2005.
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